
RALLY CO-ORDINATOR’S REPORT AUGUST 2021 

 

Well, Covid has certainly had a detrimental effect on our lives over the last 

twelve months. Fortunately we only had to cancel one rally, Peppermint Grove 

Beach, which will once again be our first rally for 2022, fingers crossed. The 

remaining rallies for this year are going to be well attended and should be fun.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the members who have taken 

on the task of Venue Officer.  Well done. 

 

2022 is looking brighter with, I think, a fairly even spread of locations.  The 

highlight for some of us will be attending the National Rally at Barmera in 

South Australia in March/April, and once again Helen and I will be away for 

some of the Winter rallies.  Could you all please go onto our website and select 

the rallies that you would like to attend and register, particularly the ones early 

in the year. 

 

Cheers 

Brian Bizzill 

Rally Co-Ordinator 

Sandgroper Caravanners Inc 

 


